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Xmas Bazaar 

Last Friday we had our annual Christmas Bazaar which proved very successful.  We made an 

amazing profit of approximately £1400.  A very big thank you to Mrs Brett and the PTA team 

who worked tirelessly all week to make sure that the event went off with a bang and started off 

our Christmas festivities brilliantly.   

 

KS1 & Reception Nativity’s 
Last week saw the school invaded by shepherds, stars, angels, wise men and many other  

nativity characters.  We had two amazing productions put on; ’Whoops a Daisy Angel’  by our 

Reception Class and ‘A midwife Crisis’ by KS1(years 1 & 2).  I’m sure that if you managed to 

get to see these performances you will agree how good they were and how amazing all of the 

children performed.  I would also like to thank you all for the donations that were made and a 

grand total of £160  has been raised and will be put to good use. Don’t forget that The Nativity 

photos will be in the Echo on Tuesday 16th December. 

 

KS2 Sing a long Thursday 2pm 

The children in KS2 will be getting us into the Christmas spirit by singing and performing well 

known Christmas songs, this Thursday.  This is open to KS2 parents but, strictly 2 per family 

due to the space available in the hall. If you are intending on coming,  please inform your child 

so we can get rough  numbers. Many thanks. 

Lost property 

It is coming towards the end of the term and our Lost Property box is overflowing with  

jumpers, shoes and coats!!  Please come and have a look in the box for any missing items of 

clothing. The box will be cleared during the Christmas break and items left in it will be 

re-cycled. 

Reminders 

Clothing  
Please can you ensure that your child takes home their PE kit and all their belongings  this 

week so that it can be washed and checked to see if it still fits.  Can you also check to make 

sure that all clothing, shoes,  lunch boxes and bags are clearly labelled. If you have anything 

that is not your child’s please can you return it to the office so that we can reunite it with its 

owner. Thank you. 

Parking  

We have received complaints from some of our local   

neighbours about parking near the school in the morning and 

afternoon. Please  can you ensure that you park in a suitable 

place and do not  park on the pavements out side the school 

gates or on grass verges as this causes damage and is an  

obstruction to both other vehicles and pedestrians.   

Data collection forms 
We  recently sent out  data collection forms for you to check 

and amend if necessary.  We still have a lot missing!  Please 

can you ensure that you check the details on the forms and 

return them to the office as soon as possible. Thank you. 

100% attendance reward 

This Friday will be non uniform day for all children in the 

school that have achieved 100% attendance for this term.  

The children will be advised on Thursday who they are! 

    Class Result 

Turner 92% 

Picasso 95.52% 

Matisse 93.57% 

Monet 98.10% 

Hockney 92.96% 

Goldsworthy 90.77% 

Whole school % 

since the start of the 

year 

95.59% 

League points 

5 

4 

4 

18 

0 

6 

Lead Class 

Monet 

 

 

Dali 97.86% 17 

Weekly results 

Attendance 

League 

Well done to Monet 

Class for  

winning the  

attendance League for 

this week  

Diary dates 

17th Dec Christmas dinner 

KS1 Xmas Party 

Yr 1 &2 fire safety talk 

18th Dec KS2 Christmas Sing a long    

2-3pm 

19th Dec Last day of school 

5th Jan  Non pupil day 

6th Jan Back to school 

5th Feb CPR governors meeting 5pm 

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired 

to reach their greatest potential.’ 

Letters home this week 
 

Lost Property  
Please come and rummage. We have 

lots of uniform and even coats in our 

lost property which need a home! 
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